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May 15, 1997
Dear Time Customers,

I thank you on behalf of Longfellow middle School for donating newspapers to our school, which does not have the resources to buy the huge bulk of newspapers necessary to supply the school. However you got them to us ( the process escapes me) I am grateful for. This helped us on our Civics work involving reading newspapers and answering questions. This requires many papers so that everyone can heave one. I appreciate this because it is a deviation from our usual work schedule. Also, it is a good newspaper and was a joy to read. 

Sincerely,


Justin Beck


